

Alabama Commission on Higher Education

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 302000 ☐ Montgomery, Alabama 36130-2000
Delivery Address: 100 North Union Street ☐ Montgomery, Alabama 36104-3758
Telephone: (334) 242-1998 ☐ 1-800-960-7773 ☐ Fax (334) 242-0268
www.ache.edu



December 16, 2022

James Dalton, Ph.D. Executive Vice President and Provost University of Alabama PO Box 870114 Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

Dear Dr. Dalton:

At its meeting on December 9, 2022, the Alabama Commission on Higher Education accepted the following information items for the University of Alabama:

UPDATES TO UNITS OF INSTRUCTION, RESEARCH, PUBLIC SERVICE, AND ADMINISTRATION:

 Reorganization of Non-Instructional Units, including the College of Continuing Studies, into the Office of Teaching Innovation and Digital Education

CHANGES TO THE ACADEMIC PROGRAM INVENTORY:

& Me Sill

- CIP 13.1401 English as a Second Language, MA
 Teaching English to Speakers of Other Languages, MA
- CIP 51.3801 Post-Master's Certificate in Nursing Case Management (Deletion)

NON-SUBSTANTIVE EXTENSION/ALTERATION TO EXISTING PROGRAMS OF INSTRUCTION:

Addition of a Concentration in Intermedia Art to the existing BFA in Studio Art (CIP 50.0702)

A record of these items is available on the Commission website for your reference: https://ache.edu/?page_id=16173. We look forward to working with you and your staff on matters related to Alabama higher education.

Sincerely,

Robin E. McGill, Ph.D.

Deputy Director for Academic Affairs

CC: Dr. Tonjanita Johnson

Dr. Ginger Bishop

Dr. Carmen Jones

Ms. Shirrell Perryman

Ms. Kristan White